Church of Our Mother of Divine Grace, Ballygall Parish
Part of the Glasnevin Grouping of Parishes
(Glasnevin, Iona Rd, Corpus Christi, Ballymun Rd & Ballygall)
Sunday 30th July 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Email: omdgballygallchurch@eircom.net

Parish Website www.ballygallparish.ie

Parish Team
Fr. Joseph Ryan Co-BEP: Ph 8573776  Fr. Harry Gaynor Co-P.P: Ph 8342248
Sr. Irene Dunne CHF Ph c/0 8369291  Fr. Damian McNeice PC: Ph c/0 8369291
Parish Office: Ph 8369291  Office Hours: 9.00am to 1.00pm Daily

Mass Intentions Monday 31st July to Sunday 6th August 2017
Mon 7.25 Liam Cawley 10.00 Available
Tues 7.25 Special Intention 10.00 Michael & Margaret Shaughnessy
Wed 7.25 Bill Hanrahan 10.00 John McEvoy
Thurs 7.25 Available 10.00 Sonny, Annie & Kathleen Byrne
Fri 7.25 Altar list of the dead 10.00 Altar list of the dead
10.00 Amanda & Marie Fields | Confessicns available after 10am & 6.30pm masses
Sat Nora & Kieran Holland, Bridie Woods, Tem Colfer, Denise Costello, Maura
6:3Q pim Flannery
9.00am People of the Parish | 10.30 \ Cathal Byron
Sun 12.00 Denis & Evelyn Normoyle, Colette & John Kinsella, Agnes & John Fraser, John
Monaghan, Patrick, Mary & Kathleen Corry

RECENTLY DECEASED

We remember in our prayers the family and friends of recently deceased,

Anita Tidd

ASSOCIATE MEMBERSHIP OF LOURDES

Help send a sick pilgrim to Lourdes by becoming an associate member. Enquire in the
church shop for more details.

SR IRENE DUNNE

Sr. Irene, having been with us 14 years, is moving to Bonnybrook parish (near
Northside Shopping Centre). To mark her contribution in Ballygall it is hoped to have a
parish celebration on Saturday 12™ August @ 6.30pm Mass. After Mass there will be a
cuppa and a chance to chat with her.

All are welcome to join us as we bid her farewell.

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT

Adoration takes place here in Ballygall on Tuesday and Friday mornings from 8.45 to
9.45am & Wednesday afternoon from 2pm to 4pm.

TROCAIRE - EMERGENCY APPEAL

A sincere thank you for your generous support last weekend to the special appeal for
Trécaire and its work in East Africa.

€18,480 was raised

If you missed last week’s appeal or wish to donate directly to Trécaire you can do so
online. www.trocaire.org is their website.

PATHWAYS - EXPLORING FAITH AS AN ADULT

The Pathways programme is geared towards those who wish to explore issues and
questions of: faith; ministry; the church today and the nature of belief, in an
environment appropriate to adult learning and adult faith development. This course is
suitable for all men and women of all ages and of all walks of life. No academic
qualifications are necessary and no previous study in theology or spirituality are
required. There is no written work and no exams. Fees cost €400 each year and
maybe paid in instalments. Part-sponsorship may be available from some parishes.
For further information contact Eileen Houlahan, Director of Pathways programme,
tel: 01 8379253 ext 294 or email ehoulahan@dublindiocese.ie

FAITH 4 LIFE - Deepening the connection between Faith and Life

Faith for Life is an Adult Faith Course designed to help you to discover more energising
and empowering ways to live out your faith in the reality of today’s world: through
relationships, family, home, workplaces and the events of daily life. It aims to help you
to be more active, open, faithful, confident, trusting and willing to work for change.
Faith for Life takes place over four weekends in Holy Cross College, Clonliffe Rd, Dublin
3. Called to Become (21% /22" October), Church in and for the World (2"/3rd
December), The Word of God (20™/21% January) and Living Faithfully (3"/4th March).
The course will benefit everyone who wants to make a deeper connection between
faith and life. Further details and application forms are available by contacting
Rosemary at the office for Evangelisation 8373732 ext. 247/239.

WORLD MEETING OF FAMILIES 2018

The launch of the Year of the Family takes place on 21° August 2017 with different
events in each diocese throughout the country. In Knock Shrine the National Launch
takes place. Each parish throughout the country is invited to be represented there.
(Something like the Eucharistic Congress in 2012). Anyone who may be interested in
taking part might leave their name and contact details into the sacristy/office.

BAPTISM MEETING
Baptisimal meeting will be held on Monday next 31* July at 8.00p.m.



